The General Nash Parent Survey 2014
is ready.
Please check out the Nash website
for the link and enter
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/J2WQ5BP
or stop in at the school office
for a paper form.

We value your opinions.



REMINDER

Last day to submit Box Tops and Labels for Education
for the winter collection drive:

Tuesday, February 18, 2014

The class with the highest per student average and highest
participation will win EXTRA RECESS!!!

Collection Place: Send unexpired Box Tops and Labels for Education in a sealed bag or envelope,
labeled with your child’s name and teacher, with your child or drop in the corresponding “Box Tops” or
“Labels for Education” bin under the H&S bulletin board outside the gymnasium.

Questions: contact Tanya MacGregor at gtmac2001@verizon.net for Box Tops or
contact Stacy Johnson at angel78510@gmail.com for Labels for Education
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Invites You to Join us on the Red Carjoetfor the
2014 General Nash Movie Themed Book Fair

S - In School Purchases Monday, March
= 3" through Thursday, March 6™

Family Night on Friday, March 7th
6:30pm to 8:30pm
* Concession Stand
* Photo Booth

Order on-line March 3rd through March 14
http://www.harleysvillebooks.com /generalnashbookfair

Out of town family and friends can order too!

3% Don't forget to check out the Teacher Wish
/’/ List.. Make your teacher feel like a star by
/ :

“ purchasing a book for the classroom!




Calling all Vendors: For Nash’s 5"
Annual Vendor / Pottery Night
Friday March 28,2014 6-9PM

We will be selling tables to benefit our
current Nash 5" graders. Help their
efforts to raise the funds for next year’s
events and trip plus make money selling
your wares. We keep the cost of the table
($25 for one + $10.00 each additional) and
all your sales/profits are yours!

We're giving possible Vendor Parent’s of
our 5" Grade first dibs (through 2/14/14)
then we'll open it up to the rest of our Nash
Family and their friends/ neighbors. Due
to the popularity of this event in past years
we wanted to give advance notice to all
who may be interested.

Please email krisrwarner@ gmail.com if you are a vendor and want a table. I will
contact you with a form if a spot for your brand/company is available.

We will also be advertising to the general public for this event; so if you are a Nash
Vendor don't hesitate. In the past we've had to turn down our own parents because
they delayed in responding. We want you first!

We will not sell tables to vendors selling the same brand or company. For example
we’ll only allow one Pampered Chef. However, we will not limit other food and
kitchen supply type companies like Tupperware etc.

Looking forward to a fun vendor night,
Kristin Warner (krisrwarner@ gmail.com)
Christine DiPippo

Tiffanie Stanton

Coordinators




